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I am a local farmer in Burrawang and my heart goes out the families and businesses that will be directly 
affected and harmed by such a proposal. The state government should be ashamed that they cannot find a 
more remote location that will not cause so much harm. I object to the proposal due to the close proximity to 
residential homes and families who will be impacted. Asking families with young children to limit their exposure 
going outside is unacceptable. Looking at the long term affects and future litigation when people start getting 
sick is something any business needs to consider very carefully. Also driving families out of the area is awful and 
unethical. Also we all know no matter what measures this factory put into place there will be spillage going into 
the soil and water which will affect the quality of drinking water as well as local farm land. Is there a reason 
why the plasrefine website is no longer online? If this proposal goes ahead it will only lead to sickness of people 
and the environment which will then force the plant to eventually close. find a new location away from people 
and farmland. Goodness you would think there are smarter people in government who would be able to see 
this. Surely! 
 

 




